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On 11 March 2020 the World Health
Organization characterized COVID-19
as a pandemic.

On 15 March 2020 the Government of
Lebanon, and in an effort to contain
coronavirus, declared a “state of
medical emergency”, including partial
lockdown.

The Lebanese Center for Energy
Conservation (LCEC) is committed to
comply with the Government’s
decisions and to contribute to its efforts
to contain the pandemic, therefore we
hereby inform you of the following:

- LCEC offices in the Ministry of
Energy and Water are open every
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Monday and Thursday from 10:00
am till 1:00 pm, subject to full
compliance with the highest safety
measures;

- Except as detailed above, LCEC
offices in the Ministry will be closed;

- The LCEC team is still highly
available and highly productive in

these times of crisis, already
planning for a post-COVID-19
renewable energy and energy

efficiency reality. The team is fully
available online and can be reachable
by email and other online tools; and

- The LCEC is receiving calls at the
mobile number 81 799 199 from
Monday till Friday between 8:00 am
and 4:00 pm.

Stay safe and keep washing your hands!
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